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Having close to two percent of misconduct cases by the police is unacceptable and more needs 
to be done. If our current watchdog is not properly funded then New South Wales will be 
dealing with far more serious instances of power abuse in the coming years. Not to mention the 
multiple strip searches or underage children which is close in nature legalized sexual assault. I 
hope whoever reads this to please ask themselves the question "what has happened in other 
countries where authoritarian bodies are left unchecked. 


